
Thursday 2nd November 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

The week of 14th November is Anti-Bullying week and the theme for this year is ‘Make a Noise About
Bullying’.

This Anti-Bullying Week we urge adults and children alike to come together to have discussions about
what we mean by bullying behaviour, how we can tell the difference between ‘banter’ and bullying
and how we can make changes to reduce bullying. Together, we can make a difference if we make a
noise to stop bullying.

This year we are holding Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November. Odd Socks Day is a chance for
schools to celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a positive way by asking pupils and staff to wear odd socks to
school. There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion or buy expensive costumes. All you have to do to
take part is wear odd socks, it could not be simpler!

As Friday 17th November, is also Children in Need day, we would like all our children to come to school
in their own clothes, if they could be spotty clothes, even better!

We encourage a voluntary contribution of £1 on Children in Need Day, which can be paid online
through Scopay or brought to school. This will be donated to Children in Need.

Yours sincerely,
K.Baffoe

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS
Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Jessop Primary School Tel: 0207 2742 333 Executive Headteacher

Lowden Road Email: admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH
London SE24 0BJ Web: jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Head of School

Kenneth Baffoe


